
 

LAX Airport Operations 

LAX Operations Advisory Advisory No: 2017-03 

 

Issue Date: March 15, 2017 

Subject:   LAX Security Access Post 3 Closed  

* The LAX Operations Advisory will be posted on LAWA’s Airport Operations web site 
and can be retrieved at http://www.lawa.org/airops.aspx  

 

 

LAX Security Access Post 3 Closed 

LAX Security Access Post 3 will be closed to all traffic except emergency response vehicles for 
approximately four weeks starting at 2230L, March 15, 2017. All non-emergency traffic should 
plan to ingress / egress the airfield from alternate posts. 

 

 
 

 For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff Mort, 
Jmort@lawa.org. 
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